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1. Susanne Tsoming

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Hil lwood

4. stsoming@frontier.com

5. 10/25/2021

6. 8b: MUR-70' zone

7. Dear City Council,

The City, once a bedroom community, is now facing an influx of population with the expected high density development projects. The four projects
cited in Att. C has approximately 1,200 future housing units and presumably, an equal number of cars. I grew up in San Francisco, CA, a typical
urban city, and the lack of parking is its number one complaint among city dwellers and shoppers. Ground level commercial units are fine, but if
customers can't find parking, conflict arises between street parking between them and residents who live above the stores. I suggest developers
should be required to have a parking space for every unit they build. Further, there should be an incentive for developers to put in EV charging
stations to promote ownership of electric vehicles. Further yet, a small fleet of electric cars should be an available option to apartment dwellers
who would pay a monthly rental fee in their rent.

8. (○) Neutral

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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